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TO ALL AUTHORISED DEALERS 

 
CLOSURE OF FOREIGN EXCHANGE MARKET FOR 2009  
 

In consideration of the Christmas and New Year holidays, Authorised 

dealers and Bureau de change operators are hereby informed that the 

foreign exchange market will close for business with effect from Friday, 

18th December, 2009.   

The market will re-open for business on Monday, 4th January, 2010. 

We wish you all the peace and joy of the season.  

  
H. A. Salako            
For: Director 
Trade & exchange department 

Central Bank of Nigeria 
Central Business District 
P.M.B. 0187 
Garki, Abuja 


